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Public Safety Appreciation Week 2023
Whereas, Powder Springs law enforcement officers and public safety personnel demonstrate bravery and dedication each and every day, protecting citizens, families, communities, and homes throughout the city of Powder Springs; and
Whereas, Powder Springs public safety officials have an irreplaceable role in providing safety for our community. These brave individuals face immense hazards and make significant sacrifices to safeguard the lives and property of their community; and

Whereas, The men and women on the frontlines of public safety are prepared to encounter uncertainty, risk their own safety, and face danger to protect their neighbors, and through their devotion and valor, our public safety officials ensure Powder Springs is a safe and welcoming place to live, work, grow, and play; and 
Whereas, Our public safety personnel have demonstrated their desire to continue and expand their efforts to understand, embrace, and value the differences throughout our community in order to effectuate inclusiveness and change; 
Now, therefore, We, the Mayor and Council for the City of Powder Springs, do hereby proclaim the week of October 2nd through October 8th as PUBLIC SAFETY APPRECIATION WEEK in Powder Springs and encourage Powder Springs residents to show their appreciation for public safety this week and throughout the year.

So proclaimed  this 2nd day of October, 2023. 
___________________________


__________________________
Al Thurman, Mayor





Henry Lust, Mayor  Pro Tem
___________________________


__________________________

Doris Dawkins, Council Member



Dwayne Green, Council Member

___________________________


__________________________
Patrick Bordelon, Council Member



Patricia Wisdom, Council Member

